

Wash Up Meeting 2021

Chair: Ros Minutes: Emily

Present: Pete, Bill, Jem, Rumi, Emily, Sam R, Simon, Tony, Ros, Anna, Fran, Nick, Kate, Ben, Jenny, Rosie,

Apologies: Natalia, Rhianna,

Topic	Discussion	Actions
Invoices outstanding	Some people yet to give receipts to Ros for items paid for	10th Oct deadline for invoices to Ros
Finances	Refunds more than usual, some covid cases before camp, some paid ticket to worker refund Website gained £455 in donations, Approx £7G income, slight loss overall (good in circumstances) Insurance higher than usual - see finances document Ticket price costs - will review price at January if increase needed	
COVID refunds	Refunds available for tickets of people who had to leave because of positive tests	please ask Ros
Website	Positive feedback about new system, donations etc, some people forget to book a ticket if they had contacted a worker manager	
Assets	Nick query about investing our finances, camp has a reserve of XX, could be earning interest	Nick to investigate
Review of changes requested by farm	License restrictions - temporary event notice applied for by Simon, authorities did not get in touch, alcohol use now licensed, post 11pm noise for events, Silent disco went well but possibly went on longer than it should have Band cancelled - most seem to like idea of band being invited in, some like live music from campers, well brought together by Rosie and Rhianna this year Kate - nice to get a fresh type of music, is it worth the money but is nice to provide something different to regular music scene, Nick and Kate feel a bit unsatisfied with the result, Fran suggested ukulele or guitar band, Bill suggested ukulele group (Ox ukes) could do workshop/performance	Curfews to be enforced more Kate and Nick to organise a music steering group before Jan
Washing products bulk	Costs £440, lots left over for next year, feedback positive	

Healing	<p>Yurt missing this year, tents used did not have same vibe, Anna would like yurt or similar back, good group of healers booked</p> <p>Ben looking out for tents, not gazebos, Rumi suggested building some yurts, Anna says one shared large yurt is needed but 1:1 therapists only need smaller spaces, Kate/Nick providing bell tent for chai, Jude lent tents which worked well, need a site crew member to understand the tents</p>	Rumi to price yurt build
Workshops	<p>Rhianna asks for feedback, some people felt there were too many partner dances but this was due to cancellations of different teachers, generally camp led workshops worked well for covid year, Kate and Anna feel that partner dances are good</p> <p>Anna says Tim taught blues and tango well</p>	
Site	<p>Need to review site with hedging and container items, hedging to be purchased</p> <p>Tony - site set up went well despite low numbers, pack down went well with help from all campers</p> <p>Could include pack down on Sat in future as this went well, healing can be done earlier</p>	Ben and Rumi to visit site and create costings
COVID	<p>H&S made a report to exec and survey has produced some comments, exec are reviewing all inputs, some things went well some things could've been done better but all being considered for next year, possibly too reliant on lateral flow tests, some high risk activities, survey feedback majority positive with some points to be addressed,</p> <p>Healers got covid, close contact</p>	
Meetings	<p>Discussion about face to face meetings versus online, similar number of people in attendance</p>	
Cafe	<p>Emily has taken feedback and will trial a different plan for next year, would like a volunteer to manage cafe at camp next year but still happy to organise in advance, Cyd may be interested</p>	
Exec	<p>Jem is retiring after 20 years, thank you Jem! Open to people from management to register interest by the end of Oct. Sam and Tony are not eligible as married to exec members.</p>	